
Jennifer Hansen
Compliance Officer
Washington Public Disclosure Commission

SENT BY EMAIL ONLY

October 29, 2024

RE: PDC Complaint Number 160532

Dear Ms. Hansen:

Prior to the close of my 2022 campaign for county commissioner, we reached out to very helpful
PDC staff in order to resolve a technical issue with our reporting software vendor in the process
of getting our reporting up to date. When we went back to close out the campaign after a long
period of no reportable campaign activity, we discovered that one contribution came in the day
before the election, two others came in the week after the election, and the payment of the final
campaign expenses had not been reported. To correct this, we reported these transactions and
filed all remaining reports to complete reporting for the campaign.

We regret this oversight connected with my 2022 campaign. Please do not hesitate to reach out
if you have additional questions.

Sincerely,

Maggie Yates


